
 
 
 
 
As a certified Commercial Interior Designer holding NCIDQ credentials, I, Kim Williamson, strongly encourage the 
Oregon State Legislature to approve House Bill 2141-1, which aims to implement the Registered Commercial 
Interior Design Title Act—formally acknowledging, supporting, and advancing the contributions of Commercial 
Interior Designers across the state. 
 
Interior designers specializing in commercial spaces, who have fulfilled the standards set by the Council for 
Interior Design Qualification, are fully equipped to uphold public health, safety, and well-being within the 
professional boundaries established by this legislation. 
 
Please support my work and the work of many minority owned interior design firms by passing this bill. 
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